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Ways of Obtaining International Perspective Fulfillment 
 

Under normal circumstances BGSU’s International Perspective requirement can be fulfilled in 
one of the three following ways: through the completion of a currently-approved International 
Perspective course; through a study abroad experience in which the student earns three or 
more credits; or through international military service of at least 30 consecutive or 60 non-
consecutive days. However, at the current time it also is possible for students to appeal to use 
an Education Abroad Virtual Internship for International Perspective fulfillment. 
 
 
 

How to Appeal for Fulfillment of  the International Perspective Requirement 
Through an Education Abroad Virtual Internship 

 
Important: Receiving International Perspective fulfillment for an Education Abroad Virtual 
Internship is not automatic. Fulfillment of the requirement in this way is dependent upon a 
satisfactory result in a BG Perspective review process following the completion of the internship. 
Approval is based on the degree to which students can reflect upon their virtual internship to 
show how it helped them achieve BGSU’s International Perspective learning outcomes. 

 
To show how a virtual internship helped you to achieve BGSU’s International Perspective 
learning outcomes, you should complete the appeal form that follows this page and email it to 
Donna Nelson-Beene, Director of BG Perspective. Following the review process, you will be 
contacted regarding the outcome.   
 
 
 

For Further Information 
 

Information regarding Education Abroad Virtual Internships can be obtained from the Office of 
Education Abroad & International Partnerships (301 University Hall; Phone: 419-372-0479; 
edabroad@bgsu.edu) as well as from their website:  
https://www.bgsu.edu/international-programs-and-partnerships/education-abroad/the-bgsu-
global-internship.html  
 
For assistance regarding completion of the appeal form, please contact Dr. Donna Nelson-
Beene, Director, BG Perspective (101 University Hall; Phone: 419-372-4864; 
dnelson@bgsu.edu).  
 


